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WELWYN HATFIELD BOROUGH COUNCIL 
CABINET PLANNING & PARKING PANEL – 15 DECEMBER 2022 
REPORT OF THE ASSISTANT DIRECTOR OF PLANNING  
ADDENDUM TO: LOCAL PLAN – INSPECTOR’S LETTER AND PROPOSED 
MODIFICATIONS TO THE PLAN 
 
1. Addendum 

 
1.1 This paper is an addendum to agenda item 6 (Local Plan – Inspector’s letter and 

proposed modifications to the plan) of the Cabinet Planning & Parking Panel of 15 
December 2022. 
 

1.2 Since publication of the papers, an additional letter has been received from the Inspector, 
EX292. The letter is a formal response to the Council’s letter of 15 December 2020, 
requesting the form of the Main Modifications. 

 
1.3 It is for the Council to consider whether to proceed to consultation on the proposed Main 

Modifications as per the detail in the published paper; the most recent letter simply 
completes the Inspector’s part of the process should Council proceed to consultation. 

 
1.4 The final form of the Main Modifications document has also been appended to the letter; 

there is no material difference between this document and that which was published as 
Appendix B, except for the fact that it is no longer a working draft and is in its final form 
should consultation proceed. 
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